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From: Rob McMahon <rob@alta-engr.com>
Subject: Fw: willsve

Date: May 15, 2008 8:28:35 AM MDT

To: Patrick Sweeney <psbro23@mac.com>

 

----- Original Message -----
From: Warner, Ryan
To: rob@alta-engr.com
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2008 8:01 AM
Subject: willsve

 

From: Warner, Ryan 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2008 3:28 PM
To: 'rob@alta-engr.com'
Subject: willsve

 
 
 
 
 
1425 West 3100 South
Salt Lake City, Utah 84119
 
 
 
May 14, 2008
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
Re:       Availability of QWEST Facilities
 
This letter concerns the provision of telephone facilities:
Developments:  Treasure Hill Dev.
Location:                      Park City, Utah
Represented by:            Pat Sweeney
                                    MPE Inc.
                                    P.O. Box 2429
                                    Park City, UT.  84060
 
Site plans for the above development must be presented to Qwest and reviewed. Qwest is a regulated public utility.
If the developer elects to establish Qwest facilities within said development, service will be provided to the
proposed development in accordance with the applicable tariffs on file with the Utah Public Service Commission.
 
For any questions or concern’s I can be reached at:
Office: 801-974-8113
Cell:    801-574-3198
Fax:     801-974-8160
Email: ryan.warner@qwest.com
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Yours Truly,
 
 
 
Ryan Warner
Field Engineer/ Park City
 
 
 
           
 

This communication is the property of Qwest and may contain confidential or privileged information. Unauthorized use of this communication
is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-
mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments.












